From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 26 August 2013 9:11 a.m.
To: fannz
Subject: Upcoming FASD events

Kia ora FANNZ

I have a few important announcements for you:

1/ August 31st is the last day for Earlybird registrations to attend the FASD conference in Brisbane on Nov 19-20th.  Click Here for details or via the conference logo below.  Families affected by FASD are also welcome to also attend the NOFASARD pre-conference “Our Common Ground” meeting on Monday 18th November at no cost.  Details for this event can also be found on the FASD conference website. 

2/ On Sunday 1st September @ 9.30am, TV3 Think Tank programme will feature discussion about FASD.  The programme will be repeated one hour later on TV3Plus or ONDEMAND http://www.tv3.co.nz/Shows/ThinkTank.aspx shortly thereafter.  

3/ Spaces are filling fast to attend the 2013 FASDAY ‘BreakFASD’ seminar and FASD-CAN launch on Monday 9th September in Auckland.  Registration details can be found on the FANNZ homepage www.fan.org.nz and these must be received before Wed 4th Sep. 

Ka kite ano

Christine Rogan

Health Promoter and FASD Project Coordinator 

Alcohol Healthwatch / Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407, Newmarket, Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037 / christine@ahw.org.nz / fannz@ahw.org.nz / www.fan.org.nz / www.ahw.org.nz
“With shared strength guidance and wisdom, those with FASD CAN grow and achieve”
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